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Greenwich Nursery School News 
Winter keeps pressing on, but we have plenty of activities to keep our classroom warm! We will 
talk about Groundhog Day and shadows. Let’s all hope he doesn’t see his shadow this year! 
This month we will introduce the color pink and the shape heart, along with the letters P, B and 
K. We will begin our Sharing Bag and the first bag will be sent home on February 3th.  One 
child per week will receive the bag and they can bring in an item to share with the class. 
Instructions will be sent home with the bag. Our February birthdays will be celebrated on 
February 5th. We will have a GNS Spirit Day on February 5th. Children can wear their GNS shirts. 
On February 12th our class will celebrate with a Valentine’s Day Party.  The children are 
encouraged to bring in non-edible Valentines to share with their classmates. Please address 
Valentines to “My Friend” instead of individual names. This makes it much easier for the 
children to distribute cards. Picture Day will be Wednesday, February 26th. Remember to bring 
your best smile. Finally, we hope to see you at our Family Valentine’s Day Dance on Friday, 2/7 
from 5:30 pm-7:00 pm.  
 
Our Friday Extended Learning class is continuing our travels. This month we will travel to the 
Land Down Under, Australia, then on to Japan to see the Cherry Blossoms, and Greece to 
learn about the first Olympic Games. 
 
Daily Reminders 
Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case 
of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to 
season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 
Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  Snack 
bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any 

peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 
Large Motor Fun! 
We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor 
play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for safety.  We also 
recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go outside each day weather 
permitting. 
 

3 Year Olds – Balloons 
Mrs. Campion – Mrs. Hearn 
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